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Service Update #24-1215

Hendrickson AIRTEK & SOFTEK Front Suspension

Preventative Maintenance Tips 

Recently Hendrickson did a class on maintenance with their 

suspensions and steer axles. From that there were some notable 

takeaways which we thought would be useful for operators with the 

AIRTEK or SOFTTEK steer axles.

Attached is the page from their “Technical Procedures” document 

#17730-248  concerning maintenance on their steer axles.

Notable Points:

➢ The kingpin is an integral part of the axle and cannot be replaced 

separately.

➢ The kingpin thrust bearings are different from side to side as the left 

side has a composite bearing and the right is a steel roller bearing..

➢ Use of the composite bearing and the addition of a “Purge Vent” in 

the steel bearing changes how proper greasing is done. Unlike 

conventional kingpins, when greasing, the vehicle should be on the 

ground and not suspended.
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Comments or Concerns:

John Johnston

jjohnston@newyorkbussales.com

Cell 315-263-0766

Director of Service 

Brad Dettman 

bdettman@newyorkbussales.com 

Chittenango: 800-962-5768

Brian Lamaitis

blamaitis@newyorkbussales.com

Bob Reith

breith@newyorkbussales.com

Phil Tucker

ptucker@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100

Ben Reiling

breiling@newyorkbussales.com

Batavia: 800-463-3232

Matt Dargusch

mdargusch@newyorkbussales.com

CONTACT ANY OF OUR SERVICE LOCATIONS WITH 

QUESTIONS
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